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Craig, Sondra

From: Carol F. <carolf857@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 3, 2025 9:46 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Old Time Bubblers

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I would like the bubblers preserved, but I don't think they need to run continuously.   
 
According to the La Crosse Tribune article regarding changing the continuously running bubblers dated March 
20, 2012, the city's Heritage Preservation Commission designated the bubblers as historic.  Wouldn't that 
designation qualify the bubblers to be protected from destruction?    
 
Thank you,  
Carol Froehlich 
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